
 

 

 

To: Amy Lam, Town Clerk 

From: Ruthanne Calabrese, Town Planner 

Date: January 26, 2022 

 

Re: Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency February 2, 2022, Meeting Cancelled 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

   

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency (IWWA) 

scheduled to take place on Wednesday, February 2, 2022, has been cancelled. 

The next meeting is scheduled to take place on March 2, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:  IWWA Members 

 Jason Bowsza, First Selectman 

 IWWA Staff 

  

 

 


